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Welcome back to a New Year and new semester! PRC
is excited to announce our partnership with Vector
Solutions to bring a new compliance training
program to campus. Vector specializes in training
specifically designed for higher education. The
platform will also allow PRC to create custom
courses for compliance or professional development.
In addition to the courses required for state and
federal compliance, employees will have access to a
library of additional courses. 

All employees will be required to complete 8
modules related to federal, state or regulatory
compliance at the time of the launch. Employees will
receive an email from safecolleges.com with a link to
the training platform and a list of modules and their
due dates. For questions or to discuss department
specific custom training content contact
compliance@nwacc.edu
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TRAINING

 

If you receive a FOIA request, please notify
Erin Campbell (ecampbell7@nwacc.edu)

immediately. You can find more information
on Arkansas FOIA here:

https://www.nwacc.edu/administrativeservice
s/riskmanagement/emergencyresponsebusine

sscontinuity/arkansasfoia.aspx

Annual Security Report
Scroll to the bottom of NWACC's homepage and

click on the link to access the PDF!
 
 

ARKANSAS STATE VEHICLE
SAFETY PROGRAM

 
NWACC is a member of the Arkansas State Vehicle Safety

Program sponsored by the Department of Finance and
Administration and the Arkansas Insurance Department.

This program is intended to ensure that all state
employees who drive on state business, in a state-owned
vehicle or are reimbursed for driving a private vehicle
have valid driver’s licenses and good driving records. 

 
Please visit this link to learn more:

http://www.state.ar.us/svs/svs_enrollment.pdf
 

"The Arkansas Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) allows the
public to inspect & receive copies of public records of

governmental agencies unless the law makes an exception for
them. The law also requires that most meetings of “governing

bodies” be open to the public.The Arkansas Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) allows the public (“citizens”) to inspect
and receive copies of public records of governmental agencies

unless the law makes an exception for them. The law also
requires that most meetings of “governing bodies” be open to the

public."

mailto:compliance@nwass.edu
https://www.nwacc.edu/administrativeservices/riskmanagement/emergencyresponsebusinesscontinuity/arkansasfoia.aspx
http://www.state.ar.us/svs/svs_enrollment.pdf
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The Title IX Office is partnering with Pride at NWACC to offer
Safe Zone training for those interesting in learning more about
LGBTQ+ issues and allyship. Safe Zone Training is a program

aimed at reducing homophobia, transphobia and
cisheterosexism at NWACC and in our surrounding

community, thereby making a safer environment for all
members of our community across sexual orientations,

romantic orientations, gender identities, gender expressions
and intersections of identities. Faculty, staff and student session

will be offered. Registration is required. 
 

Use the QR code to access the registration link with session
dates. 

 
Departments or student groups interested in a Safe Zone

session or other workshops may contact pride@nwacc.edu 
 

Stop The Bleed Training

General First Aid Training

Compressions Only CPR
Training 

Fire Safety Tips

February 16th, 2023
CHP Oakroom 3016

 

March 30th, 2023
CHP Oakroom 3016

 

April 13th, 2023
CHP 2010

 

April 27th, 2023
CHP Oakroom 3016

 

What is a Campus Security Authority? 
A Campus Security Authority (CSA) is an
individual, who by virtue of their college

responsibilities under the Clery Act, is designated
to receive and report criminal incidents to

NWACC DPS or the Compliance Office.  CSAs
include Campus Police and Security Officers,

individuals or departments who have been
identified for reporting criminal incidents,

individuals or departments who have significate
responsibility for student and campus activities,

or other individuals who have a responsibility for
campus security that are not campus police. CSA
reports are used to compile statistics for Clery Act

reporting and to help determine if there is a
serious or continuing threat to the safety of the
campus community that would require a timely

warning.

CLERY CORNERLunch & Learn with NWACC
EMS/Paramedic Faculty 

12:00-1:00 PM

mailto:pride@nwacc.edu

